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SB20 is important! It will allow Oregonians with disabilities to work, maintain private 

insurance, 

and remain eligible for Medicaid coverage for their health care and long-term 

supports and services needs. 

 

People with disabilities should not be required to be in poverty in order to receive 

benefits. They should be encouraged to pursue career growth without it impacting 

their health and wellbeing.  

 

I’m requesting that you support this legislation because it's simply the right thing to 

do.  

 

Please support SB20. It will create employment equity for Oregonians with disabilities 

that ushers in new pathways to prosperity, innovation, and health for Oregon’s 

disability 

community. 

Thank you! 

Allie Westhoff 

Portland, OR 


